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Communications 

Health celebrates Canadian Patient Safety Week 2018  
 

Start Date: October 29, 2018 

End Date: November 2, 2018 

Iqaluit                     30 sec 

 

The Department of Health encourages Nunavummiut to join Iqaluit Health Services 

(IHS) for Canadian Patient Safety Week 2018. A series of presentations on patient 

safety, events, festivities and free giveaways are open to the public and will take place 

at: 

 

 Qikiqtani General Hospital (QGH) on Monday, October 29, to Friday,  

November 2 from 10:30 - 11:30 a.m. and 3 - 4 p.m.   

 Clinic Side of QGH on Monday, October 29 to Friday, November 2 from  

9:30 - 10:30 am.  

 Public Health (building 1091) on November 2 from 10:30 - 11:30 a.m. 

 

The Department of Health looks forward to celebrating Canadian Patient Safety Week 

with all patients, staff, and community members.  
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